
 
 

New Hillsdale Station to Open 
April 26, 2020 

 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
We’re pleased to announce the new Hillsdale Station will open for passenger service on April 26, 2021. 
The new station is located 1,000 feet north of the original station between 28th and 31st Avenues, and 
serves as a major access point and connection to a variety of neighborhoods, world-class businesses, 
local restaurants, the San Mateo Event Center, and redesigned Hillsdale Mall. 
 
Riders will no longer have to wait at a crossing gate to move between platforms as the new station 
features a center platform, as well as enhanced amenities such as additional shelters and bicycle 
eLockers. The new train schedule with service to Hillsdale Station will go into effect on April 26. Please 
note that while 25th and 31st Avenues are under construction, station access is at 28th Avenue and the 
pedestrian underpass. 
 
Thank you for your patience while this major milestone was completed for the 25th Avenue Grade 
Separation Project which will have lasting benefits for generations to come.   
 

 
Artist rendering of the new Hillsdale Station   

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Communications Division 
1250 San Carlos Avenue 
San Carlos, CA 94070-1306 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

About the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project 

Caltrain, in cooperation with the City of San Mateo, is improving safety, traffic flow, and reducing train 
horn noise in the City. The project will separate the railroad tracks from the road at E. 25th Avenue, 
create two new east-west connections at 28th and 31st Avenues, and build a new Hillsdale Station to 
better serve the community. For more project information visit www.caltrain.com/25thGS.  
 
For Trip Planning or Schedule Information    
Customer Service 1.800.660.4287  
Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
Weekends & Holidays 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m 
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